
Public Notice, COE to Visit MTEC Campus for Reaffirmation Review, March 28 - 31
2022.

The Monongalia County Technical Education Center (MTEC) is applying for
reaffirmation of accreditation with the Commission of the Council on Occupational
Education. Persons wishing to make comments should write to the Executive Director of
the Commission, Council on Occupational Education, 7840 Roswell Road, Bldg. 300,
Suite 325, Atlanta, GA 30350. Persons making comments must provide their names
and mailing addresses.


